

Republic of the Philippines Office of the Vice President

December 23, 2010

MEMORANDUM

T

O

Mr. NESTOR P. BORROMEO

Acting Secretary General

HUDCC

F R O M

THE VICE-PRESIDENT

Attached is a letter dated 16 December 2010 from Atty. Homobono A. Adaza, for and in behalf of his clients, Mr. Juliano Morden Tallano and the Tala Estate, which you will find self-explanatory.

Please undertake the appropriate actions and, likewise, get in contact with them to discuss their offer.

Kindly submit to me your report immediately.

JEJOMAR C. BINAY

cc: Atty. Homobono A. Adaza



Republic of the Philippines Office of the Vice President

December 23, 2010

Atty. Homobono A. Adaza Adaza Adaza & Adaza Law Firm Suites 209-210 Richmack Building 72 Mindanao Ave., Quezon City

Dear Atty. Adaza:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 16 December 2010 together with the annexes.

I would like to thank you and your clients, Mr. Julian Morden Tallano and the Tala Estate, for your desire to support our housing projects.

Please be informed that I requested the Housing and Urban Development Coordinating Council, thru Mr. Nestor P. Borromeo, acting Secretary-General, to get in contact with you and discuss your offer.

Let me also thank you for the Book that you gave me and wishing you also the best this Holiday Season. Please extend also to Mr. Tallano and the Tala Estate my Christmas greetings.

Very truly yours,

JEJOMAR C. BINAY

cc: Mr. Nestor P. Borromeo Acting Sec. General, HUDCC